
First Holy Communion Preparation Programme 
If you would like your child to receive the sacraments during this year, 
please come along to our meeting on Monday 17th September at 
7:30pm in church. 
The meeting will last approximately 30 minutes and you will be given 
an enrolment form to complete. You will need to know the date of 
your child’s Baptism. At the meeting parents will be asked to make a 
£5 donation towards the cost of the book which will be presented to 
your child. This is for Year 3 children and upwards. 
 
General Data Protection Regulations 
The new Data Protection Regulations were introduced on 25th May this 
year. You have probably been bombarded by emails regarding these. 
These Regulations relate to personal information on individuals 
retained by companies and organisations. This applies to Names, 
Addresses, Dates of Birth, Telephone numbers, email addresses, etc 
The Parish does hold personal information on parishioners who have 
provided this for various reasons. Such as:- 

The Parish Register, Offertory Envelope users 
Gift Aid donors, 200 Club Members, Eucharistic Ministers and 
Readers, APF Red Box holders, Children’s Society Box holders 

If you do NOT wish this information to be retained by the Parish please 
let us know. If we do not hear from you to the contrary we will assume 
that you are happy for this information to be retained. 
 
Parish Register: Our Parish Register was last updated some time ago. 
To help update the parish records would you please pick up a PARISH 
REGISTER UPDATE form and return it by placing it in the Box in the 
porch. Please be assured that the parish holds all information in 
accordance with the Data Protection Act 1998 and the new General 
Data Protection Regulations (GDPR). 
 
Coffee morning: Our next Coffee morning will be on Tuesday 
September 18th at 10:30am. Come along and join in the fun - 
Refreshments, Bingo, Raffle and Bring-and Buy Sale. We would love to 
see more people supporting these events.  
 
 


